
Back in Sunny California! 
We feel beyond blessed that God has answered our prayers to get home safely. I (Tricia) have been seeing the new OB/
GYN every week now and our baby boy is just where he needs to be.  My c-section delivery date is on or around June 6th 
(6-6-2016)!  

Currently we’re mainly spending our time reconnecting with family and friends while we are also finishing our application 
process for long-term ICS status. This summer we will be focusing on raising all of the monthly and one-time needs for the 
next 3-5 years. We don’t know how long we’ll be here, but we hope to head back by late August with the new STINT team. 
If you’re in the Bay Area, we would love to see you, e-mail us or call us at our summer phone numbers below!
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Reaching East Asia for Christ

Kingdom Come
MATTHEW 6.10

Mobin and Mary Jacob 

Kelsey Uyehara 

Cody Nakamori 
Vicki Fan 

Sean Hasegawa 

Elliott Lee 

Serena 

Can you pray for our next year’s newcomers by name (in 
above picture)? 
As we mentioned in our last letter, we have 5 men and 4 women 
who have been accepted to come join Pri and our family of 5 
for at least one year! 

Could you pick one person to pray for as they finish their current jobs, ministries and leave many places and 
people to come join to share the good news in East Asia with us? Pray for God to help them as they raise funds to 
come! Also, keep the gals back in our city: Pri, Ellim, Sarah, Jamie and Bao in your prayers as they are finishing our year 
and it has its challenges with a smaller, all-female team. 

  Thank you for reading!   Love, 

Jamie Lam 

Our question this month is from Michelle Wang 
in Elk Grove, CA… 

“How many friends have you made there?” 
This is actually a very hard question because we 

have met so many people! 

Probably hundreds of students are our 
acquaintances. On a weekly basis, we keep in touch 

and WeChat with at least 15 students. 

And outside of our ministry, we have about 15 
classmate friends who are from all over the world 

and about 8-10 people our age that we try to 
spend time with. 

The latter has especially been a blessing as we were 
so focused on ministry the first year that we didn’t 

have friends outside of it but now we do!


